
NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

CITY OF CARSON ENHANCED INFRASTRUCTURE FINANCING DISTRICT (EIFD) 

PUBLIC FINANCING AUTHORITY (PFA) 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the Regular Meetings scheduled for June 30, 

2025, July 7, 14, 21, and 28, 2025, are hereby cancelled. 

The next meeting of the Carson Enhanced Infrastructure Financing District (EIFD) 

Public Financing Authority (PFA) will be held as regularly scheduled on the date, time 

and place as follows: 

Date: August 4, 2025 

Time: 11:00 AM 

Place: City Hall, Helen Kawagoe Council Chambers 

Should you have any questions, please contact James Nguyen at (310) 952-1700, 

Ext. 1310. 

DATED: This 24" day of June 2025 

LK Brodabauus- 

Dr. Khaleah K. Bradshaw, City Clerk 

City of Carson 


